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14th October 2021
Dear all,
Due to increasing Covid outbreaks, Public Health have asked schools to minimise the spread of the virus by introducing additional measures. We have been asked to ‘halt’ gatherings and mixing and to ensure social distancing.  As well as the additional measures we will be observing within the school please be aware of the following that we need you to adhere to.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The following measures will be put in place from tomorrow - Friday 15th October:
1. The BTSA meeting tomorrow will be re-arranged to a date next term.
 
1. From tomorrow, we will not be inviting parent helpers into school, until further notice. 

1. Parents will need to observe social distancing in the playground and encourage the same 
of their children. 

1. Communication with staff should ideally be via email or telephone. If you need to speak to a member of staff then you should wear a face covering. 

1. Class 2 will enter their classroom via the steps in the morning and leave via the steps in the afternoon.

1. All parents to say goodbye to their children in the playground and leave straight away. 

1. Parents may also feel that wearing a face covering on school premises will help in minimising risk and support the school. 

1. You will not be able to drop forgot things off to the office so please make sure your children have what they need.

It is really important that we work together to minimise the spread of infection and to help keep everyone safe and healthy.

Yours sincerely,
Bridget Long
Head teacher
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